
Strategic Planning 

FEEDBACK FORUMS

The strategic planning committee is excited to announce our 
upcoming Feedback Forums! In anticipation of the creation for our 
new strategic plan the Presidents Advisory Cabinet and the 
Strategic Planning Committee met for a workshop to brainstorm 
possible wording for our new strategic plan including our:  
Mission, Vision, Values and Goals. 

Presentations are being made at many committee meetings across 
the college. The possible wording will also be available online. 
Campus websites will list the information under the following tabs: 
About Us: College Planning: Strategic Planning. 

Forums will be held at all three locations: Reedley, 
Madera, and Oakhurst. 

Please plan to attend one of these forums to give your feedback. 
Individuals can give provide personal feedback or they can pro-
vide feedback from their committee, program, division, or con-
stituency group. Each forum will be run as an open door session 
allowing participants to come and go according to their schedules. 
The forums are one hour long and representatives from the Stra-
tegic Planning Committee will be on hand to answer questions and 
gather your input. Feedback can also be provided via email to 
linda.cooley@reedleycollege.edu please make sure the subject of 
the email is entitled “Feedback Forum” 

DATES AND LOCATIONS:

Reedley College:
Friday, November 4, 2016
11 a.m. in SOC 39

Monday, November 7, 2016
3:30 p.m. in SOC 39

Madera Community 
College Center:
Friday, November 4, 2016
11 a.m. in TM-11

Monday, November 7, 2016
2 p.m. in TM-11 

Oakhurst Community 
College Center:
Tuesday, November 8, 2016
12 p.m. in OC-12 


